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DWC Issues Revised MTUS Drug Formulary Regulations for Second 
15-Day Comment Period 
 
The Department of Industrial Relations’ Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) has 
issued modified proposed regulations to adopt the Medical Treatment Utilization 
Schedule (MTUS) Drug Formulary. The proposed rulemaking implements Assembly Bill 
1124 (Statutes 2015, Chapter 525), which mandates adoption of an evidence-based 
drug formulary.  

DWC has reviewed comments received during the first 15-day comment period and has 
modified the proposed regulations to provide additional detail and clarity. The second 
15-day public comment period will end September 22, 2017. Members of the public may 
submit written comments on the proposed regulations until 5 p.m. that day.  

Some of the changes proposed in the revised regulations include:   

• Added language clarifying that a compounded drug is subject to the compounded 
drug regulation even if it includes an active ingredient listed as “Exempt” on the 
MTUS Drug List 

• Removed a provision relating to repackaged drugs 

• Updated MTUS Drug List header text to match the regulatory language on the 
Perioperative period definition 

The notice of modification of text of proposed regulation and related rulemaking 
documents are posted on the DWC rulemaking web page.   

More information about the rulemaking process is posted on the Office of Administrative 
Law’s website. 
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The California Department of Industrial Relations, established in 1927, protects and improves the health, safety, and 
economic well-being of over 18 million wage earners, and helps their employers comply with state labor laws. DIR is 
housed within the Labor & Workforce Development Agency. For general inquiries, contact DIR’s Communications 
Call Center at 844-LABOR-DIR (844-522-6734) for help in locating the appropriate division or program in our 
department. 
 

http://www.dir.ca.gov/
http://www.labor.ca.gov/
http://www.dir.ca.gov/Contactus.html

